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Dates to Remember 
 
 
 July 1  Potluck for Pastor Allen and Lori Gibson (after worship) 
 July 5  Youth Meeting  7 PM 
 July 12  Community Dinner 5-6 
 July 17  Doris Davis Circle  KY Depot-Stanford-Time to be determined 
 July 21  LACE-Lawrenceburg UMC 9 AM 
 July 22  Trustee Mtgï 2 PM 
   Finance Mtgð5 PM 
 July 23  Stuff Back Pacj-time to be determined 
 July 24  REDI-Fest Mercer Co Senior High-2:30-5:30 
 July 24` Lead Teamð 6: 30 PM 



 

Pastorôs Notes 
 
Well, weôre settling into the parsonage and into the rhythm of Harrodsburg 
UMC. I know I have a lot to learn, and so I want to ask for your help.  
  
 

NAMES 
It will take a while to learn your names. Some people are very good at names and faces, others of us can be a 
bit slow. Please, for the first month at least, when you meet me or shake my hand, tell me your name. I will 
learn much more quickly that way. And please, no quizzesé You know, ñDo you remember me?ò, that sort of 
thing. When I do, Iôll call your name. Until then, Iôm still trying to get it into my memory. Alsoðwe all learn 
the names of people we have a lot of interaction with more quickly than those we meet only once or twice. So I 
hope youôll be ready to attend worship, committee and leadership meetings, potlucks, spaghetti dinners, Sun-
day School, and Bible Study. As we spend time together, weôll get to know one another better (and Iôll remem-
ber your name more easily.)  
  
ROUTINES 
Every church has its own rhythm and its own routines. I want to learn yoursðhow you worship, how you fel-
lowship, how you interact with one another, how we interact with the community of Harrodsburg. I also have 
personal rhythm and routinesðthings Iôm used to doing a certain way. I hope weôll all feel comfortable asking 
and answering questions about our routines. Such conversations help us understand one another more quickly 
and begin to mesh with one another the way a church family should.  
  
CALL ME 
Because Iôm new, thereôs a lot I donôt know. Obviously, Iôll be learning your names, and the way we do things 
around church. Butðif you are going to the hospital, I wonôt know that unless you tell me. I wonôt know 
which hospital youôre in unless you tell me. If thereôs a special need in your family for pastoral care, I wonôt 
know that unless you tell me. Please call meðIôll have the parsonage cell phone with me always, and I have a 
personal one as wellð502.751.7574. I do want to know what is going on in your life, and how I might be with 
you as you go through whatever you are going through.  
  
Also, a reminderðthe demands of the HIPA regulations (health privacy act) are so stringent that even if I 
identify myself to a hospital staff person as your pastor, they canôt tell me if you are there. If we know you by 
your nickname at church, but the hospital knows you by your formal given nameðif I donôt have that name 
correct, they canôt tell me youôre there. ALSOðIôve been around a long time, long enough to know that some 
people want visitors when theyôre in the hospital and others donôt. I will honor your wishes, whatever they 
may beðbut again, you need to tell me. Call me, or have a family member call me, and Iôll respond as best as 
I am able.  
  
I am so looking forward to getting to know all of you and getting into the swing of things here at Harrodsburg 
UMC. I know weôre going to have a great time following Jesus and serving all the people Jesus loves together.  
  
Allen 



 
 
This back pack needs filling, can you help?  
We will be working in conjunction with The 
Carpenters Christian Church to stuff 500  
backpacks (donated by KU).  Your donations 
are needed to help with the stuffing material.  
Pencils, crayons, markers, papers and other 
stuff is needed to be bought and put into the 
back packs.  If you would like to work the 
Mercer County Redi Fest it will be July 24 
2:30-5:30 and Mercer County Senior High 
School.  Stuffing back packs will be July 23 
(time to be determined, stay tuned)  
Come and join the fun.  

  

Sunday School News 
  
The ñExplorersò classðformerly known as the Young Adult 
Classðwould like to invite you to join us as we journey 
through Scripture and the shared experience of life together. 
This class has been working through various books of the Bible, 
recently having completed the Book of Acts.  The class is open 
to everyone, regardless of age.  Will McGinnis is teaching this 
class and we are currently working through the Parables of Je-
sus during the summer.  When things calm down again in the 
fall, we will begin a study of the book ñThoughts in Solitudeò 
by Thomas Merton.  Merton was a monk in Bardstown at the 
Abbey of Gethsemane, and if there is enough interest, we 
would like to take a trip to the Abbey at some point during the 
study. 
  
The class meets on Sunday mornings across from the nursery at 

around 9:45am.  We hope to see you there! 
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HUMC  Community Dinner 
Thursday July 12, 2018 from 5:-00-6:00 PM 

We would like to thank everyone that has donated money, supplies, etc. for the  
Community Meal.   Without your help this would not be as successful as it has been.  

We  appreciate your support and prayers. 
_______________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kroger Community Rewards Program  
 
 In the past years August 1st began the re-
enrollment period.  Effective immediately all 
participants currently enrolled will roll over 
and stay enrolled in their organization instead 
of having to re-enroll each year.  
 
Enrollment for New participants will work 
the same way as the past.  They can sign up 
on www.kroger.com or call 1-800-
KROGERS, option 3.  
 
You will just use your Kroger Plus Card, save 
money and all your money will count towards 
the churchôs account.  No loading, just spend-
ing!  Easy as it can be.  Go to Kroger.com 
and register your Kroger Plus card and then 
pick Harrodsburg United Methodist Church 
as your Community Rewards Partner.  When 
you check out on the bottom of your receipt 
you will see that a donation has been made to 
the Harrodsburg United Methodist Church. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Make sure  HUMC will get your rewards! 
This does not affect pricing or anything to 
do with your points.  If you have questions 

see John or Carol Moffett.   
Thanks 

 
PLEASE SIGN UP NOW if not already! 

 

 

 

Use Your Kroger Plus Card to Help HUMC 
(Wesley Food Baskets/Back Pack) pro-
grams Grow 
 
Helping HUMC is easy! Simply enroll your Kroger Plus 
Card online at Kroger.com/community rewards.  
Once youôve successfully enrolled HUMC will earn re-
wards on eligible purchases you make using your 
Kroger Rewards Card.   

Back Pack Time is Hereð 
I know school just finished but it is time to think about starting to get 
ready to pack back packs again.   
READIFEST is July 24, 2:30 PM-5:30 PM.  Packing backpacks will be 
on July 23 (more announced in church and bulletin)   
 
If you would like to donate to this project please mark your donation on 
the memo line  of your check or mark envelope with Back Packs.  God 
bless you and the Mercer County students thank you.   
 
We will be working in conjunction with  The Carpenters Christian 
Church on this project to fill 500 backpacks.  Thanks for your help 
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Sunday School  
pre-school to high school meets Sunday 10:00 AM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b4eaaab2ba57-Harrodsburg 

ðUse this link to sign up for helping in the Nurseryð 

Help needed for Sunday School-1st through 4th grade-Contact Pastor Trish if interested 

 

NEED helpðcontact office! 

 

 

 

YOUTH 

 

Meeting with Pastor GibsonðJuly 5ð7 PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŦƻǊ ŀ Dw9!¢ ¢ƛƳŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ŀƴŘ Ƙƛǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ǿƻǊƪǎΗ 

 
 
 

https://webmail.asbury.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=ZX5iNZGYrka8VEi5mSpWtxCQ5fXdxdEIO8DWStc37TYpgdngonwBBUWg2P-nxuQRCiew7uINdFE.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f4090b4eaaab2ba57-Harrodsburg


 

  
 
 July 1, 2018  HUMC will have a potluck dinner 
celebrating the arriving of Pastor Allen Gibson and Lori 
his wife to Harrodsburg United Methodist Church.  
Please join us for a meal and fellowship after church. 
 Meat will be provided so bring a salad, vegetable or dessert.  Come and 
join the fun! 

  

 
If you are interested in helping out 
during the opening stages of the 
House of Grace, Hope and Mercy 
set to open January 1, get in touch 
with Kassie Barker at the Christian 
Life Center.  Till money is raised 
and a budget is set they will be staff 
the center with volunteers.  You help 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
 

BACK PACK timeï Packing on July 23ðplace to be an-
nouncedðRedi Fest July 24 MCHS-2:30-5:30  More in-
formation to be coming! 


